
 

 

March 26, 2020 

[Update] Announcement 

 

Temporary Closure Extended to 14 April 2020 

 

In respect to the second Movement Control Order (MCO) announcement by our Prime 

Minister Tan Sri Muhyiddin Yassin on March 25, 2020 continue combat COVID-19 virus 

from spreading. We would like to announce that our business, customer service and e-

store temporary closure will be extended to 14 April 2020.  

For product and general information enquiry, please send us an email to us at 

marketing.hsm.tf@hitachi.com  chat with us @ Facebook, Hitachi Home Appliances 

(MY-Malaysia)   

Thank you for your patience & kind understanding.  

 

A community message from  

Hitachi Sales Malaysia Management 
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